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PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Westhampton Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 20, 

2023, at 7:00 PM per M.G.L. Ch. 131 Sec. 40, to consider a Notice of Intent (NOI) filed by Lauren Hotz 

for the Hampshire Regional School District, for maintenance and routine repair (no enlargement) to an 

existing culvert across Briar Brook so-called at 19 Stage Road, Assessors Parcel 23C-1.   Said hearing 

will be held at the Town Hall, 1 South Road, Westhampton, MA 01027.  Application and related plans 

are available for public review at the Town Hall during normal business hours. 


